
BLACKSTONE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

AUGUST 30, 2010 
 
 

 
 
James Plasse, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. in the Senior Center of 
the Town Hall. 
 
Present Were: 
 
  James Plasse   Maggie Plasse 
  Lisa Brita   Tamara Heiselmeyer 
  Jesse Bousquet 
 
Absent Was: 
 
  James Pitler 
 
Under New Business, Mr. Plasse informed the members that on August 23rd he issued a 
WPA Emergency Certification form for 2 Quick Stream Road.  There were public safety 
concerns due to the collapse of a section of road from car damage.  Fred Gremza of 
Jasco, Ltd. is slated to perform the work.  The work must be completed in thirty days.  
Mr. Plasse said that he called Marty Jalonski of the DEP, and he approved the issuance of 
the Emergency Certification Form. 
 
Under Old Business, Scott Rabideau of Natural Resource Services was present to assist 
the Commission in the preparation of an Enforcement Order for Marc Daniel, 67 
Blackstone Street.  Mr. Rabideau said that the plan Mr. Faneuf submitted is fine.  He said 
that the buffer markers are the most important part of the Order.  Mr. Rabideau suggested 
adding an additional condition stating that any work performed within the 100 foot buffer 
zone would require the filing of a Notice of Intent.  The members agreed with that 
suggestion.  Mr. Rabideau said that the red maples are approximately $25.00 each and are 
in 5 gallon containers and high bush blueberries are approximately $23.00 each and are in 
3 gallon containers. 
 
Ms. Plasse made a motion to issue an Enforcement Order to Marc Daniels, 67 Blackstone 
Street.  Mrs. Heiselmeyer seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous 
Vote. 
 
Mrs. Brita made a motion to issue a partial Certificate of Compliance for 20 Carol Lane.  
Ms. Plasse seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 
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Ms. Plasse said that she would fill out the questionnaire concerning the town’s website.  
The members agreed that the information presently on the website should just be updated 
and transferred to the new website.  She will add our phone numbers to the new one. 
 
Mrs. Brita made a motion to approve the Minutes of the February 22nd meeting.  Mrs. 
Heiselmeyer seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 
 
Mrs. Brita made a motion to approve the Minutes of the March 15th meeting.  Mr. Plasse 
seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 
 
Mrs. Brita made a motion to approve the Minutes of the June 7th meeting.  Mrs. 
Heiselmeyer seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 
 
Mrs. Brita made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mrs. Heiselmeyer seconded the 
motion.  The motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa A. Larue 
      Secretary  
 


